
Kim, Sabrina

From: Kim, Sabrina
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 3:09 PM
To: Wagner, Elise; Stickney, Matt
Subject: RE: Procurement: N95 Masks

Here you are!

caitlin.mullan-boudreau@canada.ca
leslie.church@canada.ca 

From: Wagner, Elise <Elise.Wagner@pnno-cpm.gc.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 3:08 PM
To: Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pnno-cpm.gc.ca>
Cc: Kim, Sabrina <Sabrina.Kim@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Subject: Re: Procurement: N95 Masks

Sorry Matt, remind me of Caitlin's last name?

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 16, 2020, at 12:54 PM, Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pnno-cpnn.gc.ca> wrote:

Leslie and Caitlin at PSPC are your best bets.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 16, 2020, at 12:05 PM, Wagner, Elise <Elise.Wagner@pnno-cpm.gc.ca> wrote:

Hey Matt,

I got a call from Joel Strickland of Long North Capital who advised he has a lead on N95
masks produced by Kimberly Clark. They are currently in the United States and he wants
support from the government regarding the border. Joel says that these masks are
PHAC approved and could and his contact in the United States says they this could mean
up to 2 million N95s per week.

I understand that he has some friends in PSPC deparment who he has chatted with
previously but aren't necessarily in charge of procurement. So My question to you is,
when we were dealing with all the procurement border stuff, did that go through PSPC
MinO? What's your advice for who I should put him in touch with?

Thanks!
Elise

Elise Wagner
Senior Special Assistant, Canada-U.S. Relations I
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